
SCIENCE AND EDUCATION GRADUATE STUDENTS’ TRAINING  

In conjunction with the faculty of Science and Education Graduate 

Programme, the Library will conduct a users’ training on Friday 9th 

September 2022 at Tororo Study Centre.  

This training is directed at the Masters students of Education of the 

Faculty. The training will tackle issues around Electronic Resources use 

as well as Reference Management Systems  

This is one in a series of training that will be conducted for the 

graduate Class of FSE. 

 

Remember the date!!    9th September 2022 


